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LETTER OF AGENCY 
 

 

 

 
Date:2023-06-19 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE, Washington, DC 20554 

 

 

FCC ID: OL3AT10 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, 

pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  Further, no 

party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application, is subject to denial of federal 

benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Signature   

 

 

Printed Name: Patrick Hauptmann 

 

Company: ALE International 

 

Job Title: Product Certification Manager, Voice Division 

 

Email: patrick.hauptmann@al-enterprise.com 

 

Telephone: +33 39067 5212 

 

 
 


